
SYSTEM POINT OF ENTRY (SPOE) 
FOR LOUISIANA’S EARLY INTERVENTION SYSTEM 

RFP # 305PUR-DHHRFP-SPOE-OCDD 
PROPOSAL DUE DATE/TIME: JULY 8, 2011 4pm CDT 

 

 

Responding to the questions on the SPOE RFP has taken much longer than originally 
anticipated.  The responses are currently going through an internal review prior to being 
posted.  This delay will affect the posted schedule of events.  Once the responses have 
been approved, they will be posted to the following websites, 
http://new.dhh.louisiana.gov/index.cfm/newsroom/detail/1782 and 
http://wwwprd.doa.louisiana.gov/OSP/LaPAC/bidlist.asp?department=4     
along with a revised schedule to revise the deadline for submittal of proposals.  
 


